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Weekly News – 9th December 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to all the children on a fantastic Christmas Concert. You all 
sang and looked beautiful and it was a great success – well done. Thank 
you parents for bringing in all the wonderful costumes. I hope you are now 
all feeling the Christmas joy!  

We look forward to seeing all the parents that kindly volunteered to help with 
the 2 trips that will be happening next week. Please go to the office to 
register before coming to your child’s classroom. Many thanks.   

English 
In English this week that children have done a fabulous job learning all about 
imperative (bossy) verbs. We have made our own sandwiches making sure 
to use these verbs and we have written instructions for an alien about how to 
get ready for school.  

Talking Point – can you play Simon Says with your child making sure that 
you and they use imperative verbs for the commands.   

Maths 
In Maths this week we have focused of subtraction within 20. We have used 
the 10 frame, numicon and the bar model to help. We have looked at 
missing number sentences using subtraction facts to 20.   

Topic 
In History we have looked at significant people in History and this week the 
children learnt about Tim Peake. Using questions words the children thought 
of a questions that they would like to ask him about his time in space.  

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Lavender 

Daniel P 

Freya D 

Cornflower 

Adrian 

Nesrin 

Foxglove 

Kiara 

Ray 

Your child’s English and 
Maths books have been sent 
home today for you to look 
at with them. Please can you 
sign the sheet attached and 
we would greatly appreciate 
a comment about your 
child’s progress. Please return 
the books by Monday. Many 
thanks. 

 

Phonics 
In phonics, we have worked on various digraph dependent on the class. These have included – oo (short and long 

vowel), ar, ear, ure, ew and u-e 
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